
4x4 Gateway Corridor Subcommittee 

The group met on Tuesday, October 2. Bonnie Jean Flom has stepped off the subcommittee to pursue 

her other responsibilities for the ACC—thanks for your service, Bonnie Jean! We discussed the two votes 

that were on the consent agenda for City Council—passage of banner policy and the acceptance of the 

Swearer sculpture. Next we discussed how the subcommittee should next proceed. While it was 

suggested previously by Ben Martig that the group think about parking signs, the group felt this was 

better suited to another, smaller group of key stakeholders (such as NDDC and CVB) and key staff and a 

representative of the ACC. Through discussion the group concluded that at the next meeting we would 

focus on how best to help support the implementation of elements in the “Gateway nodes “ of the 

cultural plan, prioritizing elements around Hwy. 3 and 3rd and strategizing how to get them 

implemented.  

 

Cultural Plan 

The group was to meet on September 25 to revise the Cultural Plan based on feedback from the public 

event and comments shared directly with the ACC chair. However, due to the storms on September 24, 

the meeting was postponed. The group is scheduled to meet on Thursday, Oct. 11, with the hopes of 

presenting a revised version to the ACC in November.  

 

 

 


